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January 13, 2024 Board Meeting 

Gulf Coast Stamp Club 

 

Called to order at 1:20 by Secretary Robert Marousky. Board Members attending 4 and 9 Club Members with 0 

guests. Quorum for Board Meeting requirement met and meeting is Official. Meeting held at Mercy Housing in 

Gulfport (See Attached 1: Sign In Sheet) 

 

Old Business 

Club Auction – Les Osborne  

We had hoped to have the online auction catalog published by now but member participation has been limited. 

The alternate to have the auction is to have it at GULFPEX 2024. Get the catalog online as soon as possible. 

Felix Perez said it would be no problem to put it on our Facebook page. The material would be displayed on 

Friday and then the auction would be on held live (at GULFPEX – not online) around 1 pm on Saturday. What 

needs to be worked out is where on the show floor we can have the auction because the stage does not have 

handicap access. Details to be worked up by the next meeting. 

 

New Business 

Training of Officers to be Facebook Administrators – Felix Perez 

 Felix gave a comprehensive review of what are the duties of website Administrators. He also talked 

about possibly giving some Club officers access to post on to the Club website. Three officers volunteered to be 

Facebook Administrators (Les Osborne, Mike Kayes, and Bob Marousky). 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 1:49 pm. 

  

 

 

 

 

Robert T. Marousky (official copy signed) 

 

Robert T. “Bob” Marousky 

Secretary, Gulf Coast Stamp Club 
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